
From: Corina Schad
To: ST. Reoulatorycounsel 3 Z C’ 3
Subject: Re: Regulation #1GA-724 (IRRC #3203)
Date: Tuesday, july 31, 2018 12:20:32 AM

Re: Regulation #16A-724 (IRRC #3203)
To whom it may concern

I understand that there may have to be an increase in fees from time to time in order to cover
costs. However, the propose increase of $65 to 100 and $75 to $200 are a sudden jump and may
prove difficult to individual therapists. I propose a more incremental, smaller increase [e.g. raise
$65 to $75 or $85 and raise $75 to $95 or $100]. This would still help with some deficits whilst
creating less hardships for therapists both starting up and ongoingly.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Corina Schad, LMT

Corina Schad
484 798 7397
www.presenceinmindandbodv.com
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